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  We are a responsible and caring community of learners. 

Lori Conner, Principal                                                                                             March 2017
               

        

 
 

 From the Desk of . . .   
. . . Jalaine Wheeler, Kindergarten Teacher 

"Children Are Special People." I remember my 
teaching mentor posted those four words on a 

banner in her classroom. Every day I would read 
them and it was a simple reminder of who I work 
with. Kindergarteners in my classroom are not 

only growing in height, they are growing 
academically in ways that are subtle on a daily 

basis, but very noticeable over time. It is so 
exciting to see students already reading books 

and solving addition problems.  Whether we are 
painting abstract Eric Carle hearts for 

Valentine's Day, showing different number 
combinations for adding, or using knowledge of 
letter sounds in their writing, I am very proud of 

the hard work my students do.  I am blessed 
and thankful to be given the opportunity to guide 
them through their Kindergarten year.  I hope to 

instill in them skills that they will need to be 
successful in all areas of their lives.  I am 

humbled every day in my classroom, teaching 
and learning from Kindergarteners.  Children 
truly are special people, Mrs. Wheeler 

KINDERGARTEN 
LAUNCH 

Mark your calendar for Thursday, 
 March 2, 2017at 6:00pm if your child is going to 
be five (5) by September 1, 2017.  Please see the 

attached flyer. 
 

                            

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

MARCH 2017

1st- Continuing SPIRIT WEEK

2nd- Dr. Seuss’ Birthday

          Kindergarten Launch-6:00 pm (see flyer)  

7th- PTO Meeting- 2:15- Cafeteria  

8th- Science Fair @ District Office-Judging 

10th- Science Fair Open House @ District Office  

Skip the Dog to visit  @ Fort Vannoy 

12th- Daylight Savings Begins-

      SPRING forward ONE hour

15th- Rotary Student of the Year Luncheon 

15th- SPRING Pictures-Wear your SMILE 
 Kinder’s, 1st, & 2nd

16th- SPRING Pictures-Wear your SMILE
 3rd, 4th, and 5th

15th-17th- Scholastic Book Fair 

17th- St. Patrick’s Day—Wear your Green
 Science/Art Fair/Book Fair Night-Music Room/Gym/Cafe 

18th- Battle of the Books-Regionals 

20th-         First Day of SPRING

27th-31st-
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BATTLE OF THE BOOKS

Third, fourth and fifth graders:  Luca Lauerman, Hayden 
Buckmaster, Wyatt Nelson, Emma Krzistetzko, Sasha 
Hollister, Kayla Grider, Amber Long, Attalia Paredes, 

Dakota Carrick, Kambree Josh, Aspen Jump, Janae 
Nugent, Matthew Clark, Ella Bolen, Kylee Mazza, Chloe 
Davison, Abbigail Spangler, Robert Herrle, Nikia Walsh, 

Gabe Ortiz, Ryan Gaskin, Hunter Goode, Aidon 
Gasperson, Brynna DeLonge, Rilee Welliver, Laney 

Myers, Elizabeth McGarrah, Aries Jump, Isabel Chico, 
Sophia Tucker, Aiden Rubey, Jace Elzy, Cassidy Nelson, 
Brice Goode, Trysten Carpenter, Adam Hardman, Caleb 
Hardman, Evan Gibbs-Barnard,  Ava Perricone, Kayla 
Rader, Maliyah Harp, Jersey Malcolm, Nevaeha Butler, 
Aiden DeBauw, Thorn O’Neill, Joseph Munoz, Kristen 
Wallace, Jacob Noveske, David Nichols, Naden Gibson 
and Josh Mikel,  competed in this exciting event.  Each 

team began by reading several classic books in order to be 
at their very best. The winning team of:  Thorn O’Neill, 

Joseph Munoz, Aiden DeBauw, Nevaeha Butler and 
alternate Jace Elzy, will be representing “The Fort” at the 
regional competition in Medford at North Medford High 

School, on March18, 2017.    

The District Science Fair will take place March 8th.
Look for Fort Vannoy student results in the next 

issue of The Noble News.  The Science Fair Open 
House will take place March 10th.  This is the perfect 
opportunity for family members to see all the great 

projects that the students created.   

FUTURE CHEFS 
Congratulations to our 2017 Future Chefs for having their 
Healthy Comfort Food recipes chosen from the 46 recipes 
submitted by 1st through 5th graders in January. Representing 
Fort Vannoy at the competition on March 11th @ Fruitdale will 
be:

Dyllan Castro, 3rd grade, Fort Vannoy, 
Double Chocolate, Sugar-free Zucchini Muffins 

                    

BREAKFAST/LUNCH PROGRAM 

Just a reminder—HEALTHY, NUTRITIONAL       
BREAKFAST, SNACK and LUNCH

are no charge to all students.   

CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS 
Fort Vannoy encourages all parents, grandparents and 
community members to volunteer at our school.  Please 

go to the district website:
www.threerivers.k12.or.us 

Go to the District drop down tab and select Volunteer 
Information and complete the form.  After you are 

approved to be a volunteer, which could take up to two 
weeks, please come to the office and sign in on the 
laptop computer located on Mrs. Verser’s counter. 

                                   

                                                  

 
SHOPPING AT FRED MEYER REALLY PAYS OFF! 

COMMUNITY REWARDS 
WHERE SHOPPING & GIVING UNITE 

EARN DONATIONS 
JUST BY SHOPPING WITH YOUR FRED MEYER 

REWARDS CARD! 
Fort Vannoy earned:  

$166.50 
Sign up for the Community Rewards program by linking your 

Fred Meyer Rewards Card to 
Fort Vannoy Elementary School 

At 
www.fredmeyer.com/communityrewards. 

You can search for us by name or by our non-profit number---
90758

THREE RIVERS SCHOOL DISTRICT 
NEWSLETTER 

WANT TO KNOW WHAT’S HAPPENING IN YOUR SCHOOL 
DISTRICT?  

CHECK OUT THE NEWSLETTER 
THREERIVERS TIDINGS AT: 

Threerivers.k12.or.us 
FIND IT UNDER QUICK LINKS  “THE DISTRICT NEWS” 


